
   

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year R Learning Letter 
Friday 11th  June  2021 

Edition No. 12 

Wanted 

 

 Any old postcards or coastal pictures for our seaside topic.  

 Any old plastic measuring jugs/containers 

 Recycled boxes for modelling 

Reminders 

 

Now that summer has finally arrived, please remember to apply sun cream before school and send in 

named sun hats. Don’t forget a coat just in case the weather lets us down! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

In the last two weeks we have… 

 Continued to solve problems using numbers 

to 20, adding, subtracting, halving and 

doubling.  

 Made up stories using the small world. 

 Taken a walk through our villages. 

 Discussed farms and what they do. 

 Started our new topic ‘Seaside’. 

 Shared the story of The Lighthouse Keepers 

lunch. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Over the next 2 weeks we will… 

 Look at paintings of the sea and create 

our own 

 Talk about healthy food 

 Use the computers to make seaside 

pictures  

 Investigate floating and sinking and 

boats 

 Get ready for Sports Day 

 Share the story of Miranda the Castaway 

We hope you all had a lovely half term. We have enjoyed hearing about all the children’s holiday 

adventures.  
 

In June we are taking part in the Wildlife Trust ’30 days’ wild challenge’. An extra opportunity to get 

outside! 

 
 

‘The Seaside’ is our final topic for this year. We will have a seaside day at our respective bases – details 

will follow. 

  


